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                    PRESS RELEASE 
FATAL TRAFFIC CRASH INVESTIGATION 

 

For Immediate Release                      
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Case # GL17002642 

Contact Person:  
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(630) 260-6070                   

 

On Monday February 20, 2017 approximately 11:18 AM, the Glendale Heights Police 
Department responded an injury accident on Schmale Road north of Fullerton Avenue in 
Glendale Heights.   

Officers located a crash involving a motorcycle driven by a 26-year-old male, and a car driven by 
a 69-year old female. Glenside Fire District personnel responded and transported the 26-year 
old male to Good Samaritan Hospital in Downers Grove, Illinois where he succumbed to his 
injuries. The 69-year old female driver suffered minor injuries but declined medical attention. 

This crash is under investigation by the Glendale Heights Police Department, with the assistance 
of the DuPage County Accident Reconstruction Team. The crash caused the complete closure of 
Schmale Road for approximately three hours, and the road re-opened at 2:15 PM. 

The Glendale Heights Police Department is asking anyone who may have witnessed the crash to 
contact the Investigations Division at (630) 260-6070. 

 

 

Prepared by Sergeant Mike Skopek #233 
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